
LRCFT report to LRCCD Board of Trustees     November 10, 2021 

 

The LRCFT recently reached a tentative agreement with District pending LRCCD 

board approval to revamp faculty salary schedules and provide a new 4% 

retroactive payment.  

I would like to again thank VC Mario Rodriguez and Associate VC Carry Brey and 

their team for their patience and diligence in answering our numerous questions 

regarding salary negotiations over the past month.  

The LRCFT will host faculty forums over the next two weeks to answer questions 

regarding the proposed new salary schedules. Nov. 29 closes the election.  

This semester the LRCFT will preside over internal elections for campus union 

president at the four colleges. 

The LRCFT PAFC recently interviewed Dave Jones, Eric Guerra, Tecoy Porter, and 

Mathew Burgess for the SD 6 race.  

The LRCFT PAFC will vote to endorse the MLK marches in January.  

The LRCFT is sponsoring faculty to take part in the Run to Feed the Hungry in 

Sacramento 

The LRCFT will continue to invite LRCCD trustees to our meetings over the next six 

months. 

The LRCFT exec. board continues to conduct an Equity Audit of existing LRCFT 

board and union practices.  

The LRCFT continues to maintain and augment a Faculty Relief Fund to assist 

faculty in need, particularly part time faculty.  

Our next LRCFT executive board meeting is November 17, from 3-5 pm.  

The LRCFT will conduct a retreat for board members on January 7. 

 

 


